## PARK BOARD MEETING

April 20, 1983

PRESENT: Gary Hutchinson, Frank Holes, Joe Ricard, and Dawn Wroubel

Marcia Stong received a letter saying Jerry Seder is not aon the park board.

Received a letter concerning July 4.

Mr. Holes will contact someone to clean bathrooms for 4th of July, Possibly a senior from the High School.

Joe Ricard is interested in expanding the Basketball courts. 4 baskets, and at least 1 court. Mr. Ricard can sketch out plans for it.

Joe Kushuba contacted Mr. Holes, he is interested in purchasing new nets for the tennis courts. Mr. Holes will check out tennis courts to see what the courts need.

The Back Stop is in need of repair. Gary Hutchinson will check it.

The Budget for Improvements is 1,500.00. Its the same amount received as last year. The amount we have left or that we didn't use is 1,107.12.

Received a Bill From Schmitzer's for 8 keys and 3 Key Rings. 7.25

Dawn Wroubel will write a letter to Marcia Strong setting up dates for meetings.

Meeting Adjouned at 7:25

Sincerely submitted,

Dawn Wroubel, Secretary